
   Year 7 CORE PE - Learning Journey

Year 
7 PE

End 
point 
grade 
(Feb)

End point 
grade 
(July)

Rugby League Badminton 
Singles

Gymnastics Fitness

Trampolining

Order of sports covered 
will depend on facilities 
available and this order 
will be planned out for 
each class individually. 

All students (boys and 
girls) will cover the same 
curriculum and will have 
the opportunity to stay 
after school at clubs in 

these sports. 

2 hours per week

Netball

BasketballFootballHockey

Tennis and Rounders Athletics Cricket Orienteering Dance



   Year 8 CORE PE - Learning Journey

Year 
8 PE

End 
point 
grade 
(Feb)

End point 
grade 
(July)

Rugby Union Badminton 
Doubles

Gymnastics Fitness

Trampolining

Order of sports covered 
will depend on facilities 
available and this order 
will be planned out for 
each class individually. 

All students (boys and 
girls) will cover the same 
curriculum and will have 
the opportunity to stay 
after school at clubs in 

these sports. 

2 hours per week

Netball

BasketballFootballHandball

Tennis and Rounders Athletics Cricket Orienteering Dance



   Year 9 CORE PE - Learning Journey

Year 
9 PE

End 
point 
grade 
(Feb)

End point 
grade 
(July)

Rugby Union 
& League

Badminton 
Doubles

Parkour Boxercise - 
Fitness

Trampolining

Order of sports covered 
will depend on facilities 
available and this order 
will be planned out for 
each class individually. 

All students (boys and 
girls) will cover the same 
curriculum and will have 
the opportunity to stay 
after school at clubs in 

these sports. 

2 hours per week

Netball

BasketballFootballHandball

Table Tennis and Rounders Athletics Volleyball Lacrosse Dance


